
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Burlington County Board of Chosen Freeholders is 
proposing to change the purpose or use of approximately 2 acres of Laurel Run Park 
located in Delran Township, Burlington County.  Burlington County is proposing to 
execute an agreement with the New Jersey Agricultural Society and its Farmers Against 
Hunger program for use of the existing agricultural buildings and 1 acre of land for 
establishment of the Land Stewardship Center at Laurel Run. 

 
Pursuant to N.J.A.C. 7:36-25.6(a)1, a hearing to obtain public comment on this 
proposed change of use will be held on December 9, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. at the Delran 
Township Municipal Building located at 900 Chester Avenue, Delran Township.   
 
All information regarding the proposed change in purpose or use is available for public 
inspection at the Burlington County Department of Resource Conservation, 50 Rancocas 
Road, 2nd Floor, Mount Holly, NJ.   
 
Written comments on the proposed change in purpose or use may be directed to Mary 
Pat Robbie, Director, Burlington County Department of Resource Conservation, P.O. Box 
6000, Mt. Holly, NJ 08060; mprobbie@co.burlington.nj.us; telephone: (856)642-3850.  
Please send a copy of any comments submitted on this request to the New Jersey 
Department of Environmental Protection, Green Acres Program, Bureau of Legal 
Services and Stewardship, Mail Code 501-01, 501 East State Street, P.O. Box 420, 
Trenton, NJ 08625-0420. 
 
Public comment on this proposed change in purpose or use will be accepted during the 
public hearing or until December 23, 2019.  On or after December 24, 2019, the Board 
of Chosen Freeholders may take formal action to execute an agreement that would 
approve the proposed change in purpose or use.   
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